
Gentlemen, the Southeast picked up 527 members in the last five days, the 90% 

target date is April 9th (less than two week). Although we're 1600 members ahead 

of this time last year there's still a lot of work to be done, we have 5100 plus 

members that have not renewed for 2025. Please keep up the pace "One 

Membership At A Time". Thanks for all you do !  
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